

Edgewood Primary School

Building skills and values for life

Headteacher: Mr Ed Seeley www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk

(0115) 956 1337 office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk

Tuesday, 22 November 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

As the Christmas season swiftly approaches we have now begun to organise Blue, Orange and Yellow Classes Christmas Performance. Our play is called 'Angel Express' and is based on the Nativity story. The play will involve all pupils singing a range of songs, with some pupils having additional speaking parts. Speaking parts will be allocated to Year 2 children, with Year 1 children forming the choir. Next year the Year 1 children who are part of the choir this year will then have a chance to have a speaking part on stage.

There will be two performances and these will take place in the school hall on the following dates:

- Wednesday 14th December at 2.00pm (this is a slightly later start time than previously mentioned)
- Thursday 15th December at 5.00pm

The performance will last no longer than 35 minutes.

On Thursday 15th December all children will be sent home at the normal time. We ask that both the Year 1 & Year 2 children are then brought back for <u>4.35pm</u> to the school office where they will then go to classrooms to get into their costumes. If you have tickets for the evening performance we then ask that you go round to the leisure centre entrance where we will open the doors at <u>4.45pm</u>. If your child cannot take part in the evening performance we ask that you complete the additional slip below by Friday 25th November. Unfortunately this will mean your child will not be able to have a speaking part but will still take part in the performance.

Within school we will try to provide the children with any costumes/ props that they need. However in some cases we may ask that you provide something. Usually this is an outfit that will go under the main costume in a basic colour. We will send letters regarding whether your child needs a costume or not within the next week.

Due to health and safety guidelines we have a limit on the number of people we can accommodate within the audience. Therefore we will be operating a ticket system for both performances. We will be allocating a maximum of two tickets per child in total (i.e. 'two tickets for the evening performance' or 'two tickets for the afternoon performance' or 'one ticket for the day time performance and one for the evening performance'.) Please complete the slip below detailing how many tickets you would like and for which performance. Younger siblings who will not need their own seat will not need a ticket. We will do our best to accommodate your ticket requests but please return your slip by Friday 2nd December. If any additional tickets are left closer to the date a text will be sent.

Thanking you in anticipation of your support.

Miss Giles, Mr Lacey & Mrs Rees	Miss Tomkiss	Mr Monks	
Yellow Class Teachers	Blue Class Teacher	Orange Class Teacher	
	: be able to take part in th	Class e 5.00pm afterschool performance.	







Ficket request slip – Please return to your child's class	teacher
Child's name	Class
Performance	Number of tickets requested – Please fill in below (maximum 2 tickets per child in total)
Wednesday 14 th December 2.00pm	

Thursday 15th December 5.00pm